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Re: REQUEST - LEBACH MINING CORPORATION [MPSA NO. 285-2009-IVB
(AMENEDED)] - CADASTRAL MAP

1 message

Dianna Marqueses <dmarqueses.phdm@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 17, 2023 at 9:38 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day, Ms. Jezeth.
We would like to kindly follow up on the status of our request.
Thank you.

On Fri, 13 Oct 2023 at 14:52, Dianna Marqueses <dmarqueses.phdm@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day, Ms. Jezeth.

This is duly noted. Thank you for your prompt response to our request.

On Fri, 13 Oct 2023 at 14:41, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Office of the Regional Executive Director for review and appropriate
action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number E-2023-120405.
To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO

Mathematician Aide |

Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Fri, Oct 13, 2023 at 5:11 PM Dianna Marqueses <dmarqueses.phdm@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day, Sir or Ma'am.

| am Dianna Marqueses, Permitting Compliance Officer of PHDM Resources, Inc. (PRI), the authorized operator of
Lebach Mining Corporation's (LMC) Mineral Production Sharing Agreement (MPSA), denominated as MPSA No. 285-
2009-1IVB (Amended). With an aggregate contract area of 2,573.33 hectares and is situated in the barangays of
Ipilan, Barong-Barong, Mambalot, and Aribungos in the municipality of Brooke's Point, province of Palawan,

In reference to the operation of LMC and PRI, we are respectfully requesting a copy of the cadastral map
incorporating the boundary of the tenement area. We initially coordinated with CENRO Brooke's Point in the
same concern, and as advised by them, we should coordinate with your office in our request as there's no
available soft copy of the cadastral map.

| am also attaching the letter for the complete details of the request. Please see the attached file for your
reference.

If there's any concern about this matter, please let me know.

Thank you.
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Sincerely,

ENGR. DIANNA G. MARQUESES
Permitting and Compliance Officer

PHDM Resources Inc.

27th Floor, Capital House Building Penthouse,
34th Street corner 9th Avenue

Bonifacio Global City, 1635 Taguig

(02)7005-7153 local 101

Sincerely,

ENGR. DIANNA G. MARQUESES
Permitting and Compliance Officer

PHDM Resources Inc.

27th Floor, Capital House Building Penthouse,
34th Street corner 9th Avenue

Bonifacio Global City, 1635 Taguig

(02)7005-7153 local 101

Sincerely,

ENGR. DIANNA G. MARQUESES
Permitting and Compliance Officer
PHDM Resources Inc.

27th Floor, Capital House Building Penthouse,

34th Street corner 9th Avenue

Bonifacio Global City, 1635 Taguig

(02)7005-7153 local 101






